
14/09/2020 

 

A meeting of Crai Community Council was held on Monday 14th September 2020 

In attendance: 

Chairperson Julie Davies, Edwin Roderick, Frances Jenkins, Graeme Robson, Elfed Hamer, Gethin 

Williams, Charles Weston.  

Several other members of the village were in attendance, all noted on the track and trace form. 

Health Protection (coronavirus Restriction No 2 Wales Regulations 2020. Meeting was held under 

Section 14 part 4. 

 

Minutes read by Clerk a true and accurate record was agreed by all, minutes signed by Chairperson 

Julie Davies. 

 

Matters Arising 

ER – Controversy regarding reopening of the Hall, several different opinions. Risk assessment to be 

made by individuals using the hall. 

JD – We are bordering on too many in here this evening. The hall needs to push forward with the 

repairs. 

CW – suggest a letter from Crai Council to ask them to push forward with the repairs. 

Buddege Fund – JD has spoken to the vicar. Vicar has advised that it isn’t fit for purpose anymore. JD 

advised that Crai wanted to keep it alive. Accounts are with the auditors. 

ER – its up to the trustees to elect people and to take over  

JD – Nobody is doing anything with it.  

ER – push him again to find out who the trustees are. 

 

Correspondence 

JD – signed declaration of interest form. 

JD Stepped away from Chair and left the room. FJ stepped in as Vice Chair.  

 

Planning application 20/1887/6FUL 

FJ – I have had several letters of objection: These four letters were read out by FJ in the meeting.  

FJ – you have all had a chance to see the planning 

GW hasn’t seen the planning application. 



GR – The BBNP planning site is down. Has spoken to Jane Pashley in the planning office and they 

have not yet put the white notice up yet, and we have 21 days after this has been put up to give the 

planning decision. 

 

FJ – In light of this what do we all think, as we cannot access the plans properly, we should have 

them in front of us to make a decision. Do you all agree that we should defer the meeting to another 

date when we have all the information in front of us? 

GR – Yes agreed 

EH – it’s a limited consultation 

CW – GW hasn’t seen the plans so we can’t have a full discussion.  

FJ – We shall re-schedule for two weeks’ time which is the 28th September. 

ER – we are all working blind at this moment. 

 

AOB 

ER – has anyone been to Sennybridge Surgery? I am dropping off survey forms regarding doctors, it 

goes out to community health council, please complete. I will bring some to the next meeting.  

 

ER – If it is any help at tall in interest of transparency [planning bard will be doing a site visit at the 

Glwyd.  

FJ – Keri - would we be able to schedule a visit for 7pm on the 28th? Only Council members? Keri 

Davies agreed.  

 

Meeting closed 8:16pm 

 

 


